## LOOK MEMORIAL COMMITTEE MEETING

## WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2005

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dr. Donald Gerard M.D. at 7:25 p.m.

Members present: Dr. Donald Gerard M.D., Barbara Brown, Leah Vredenburg, Mary Ann

Gwatkin and Jeanne Shores.

Members absent: None.

Guests: Lorain Smalligan and David Pasquale.

A motion to approve the minutes of the December 15, 2005 meeting was moved by Barbara Brown, seconded by Leah Vredenburg. Motion passed.

The Financial Statement was reviewed and accepted.

- 1. Lorain Smalligan, from the Lowell Area Arts Council, reviewed the application for funding to assist the Council and the Lowell Area Historical Museum to bring Artrain USA to Lowell. They are working with Lowell Area School and area home schooling programs to provide this for elementary school children over a two day period, June 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup>. Public tours available June 11 and 12. Moved by Mary Ann Gwatkin, seconded by Jeanne Shores to approve the request of \$1,500. Motion carried.
- 2. The Committee decided to appropriate \$15,000.00 for the year 2005-2006 to the City toward the cost of remodeling City Hall. Motion by Barbara Brown, seconded by Jeanne Shores. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn presented by Barbara Brown, seconded by Leah Vredenburg. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Gwatkin, Secretary